
Newsletter 47 Monday 8th April 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term 2024. 

We hope that you all had a splendid Easter break with your 

family and friends and that the children are well-rested 

after the holidays. We are looking forward to a fantastic 

term ahead, with lots to get excited about, such as visits to 

the Wetlands for those classes who have not been yet, 

school residential and our summer sports day, just to name 

a few. This is a busy term, where the focus is also on 

working hard to achieve end of year targets, especially for 

those Y6 children who will be taking their SATS tests at the 

beginning of May. The excitement will also be building 

around secondary school visits for our Y6 pupils and 

welcoming new parents of the children due to start school 

in September. There is lots to look forward to in school and 

we look forward to welcoming you to events such as the 

drama club performance at the beginning of July. Thank 

you to you all for your continued support of our amazing 

school and for all you do to support the staff and 

children—this does not go unnoticed and we are very 

grateful. Special thanks to the team of parents and children 

who tidied the playground and garden areas on the 15th 

March—you are amazing and we are very grateful! 

Easter Stories and Craft Activities in St. John’s Church 

All of the children from school, from Little Otters through 

to Year Six, walked to St.John’s Church on Wednesday 20th 

March to take part in stories and craft activities about 

Easter. The children really enjoyed their visits and thanks 

to all the volunteers from the church and parent helpers 

who helped organise and facilitate this special occasion. 

Special thanks to Reverend Graham who gave up a 

considerable amount of time to make this event possible.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of 

our school community. Please feel free to 

contact me on the email below if you 

have any comments or feedback. 

Kind wishes, 

Mrs Hillman. 

head@slimbridge.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Tag Rugby at Dursley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the children that took part in 

the Y3/4 and Y5/6 tag-rugby festival at Dursley Rug-

by Club. We were very proud of your team  spirits 

and skills on the pitch. Great rugby players of the 

future! Thanks to all the parents and staff for help 

with transport and making these fantastic events 

happen. 

Comic Relief 2024 

 

 

 

On Friday 15th March, children enjoyed coming to 

school dressed in red to raise money for Comic Re-

lief. We were fortunate enough to raise just over 

£100 through your kind donations—thank you so 

much. 



Term 6 (First half) 

Date Class Event 

Monday 8th April  Whole School Return to School for Summer Term 1 

Monday 22nd April 
Year 3 
Year 4 

Swimming Lessons begin 

Monday 29th April 
Reception 

Year 6 
Height and Weight Checks 

Monday 6th May Whole School BANK HOLIDAY  

Tuesday 7th May Year 5 Bikeability Begins -cycle training  

Monday 13th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 

Grammar and Punctuation  

Tuesday 14th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 

Reading  

Wednesday 15th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 

Maths Arithmetic and Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 
Maths Paper 3 

Tuesday 21st May Whole School Leavers’ and Class Photos 

Friday 24th May Whole School Term ends at 3:15 p.m. for half-term holiday 

Monday 27th May-Friday 
31st May 

Whole School Half-Term 

   

   

   

   

   



Term 6 (Second Half) 

Date Class Event 

Monday 3rd June Whole School Return to school for second-half of summer term 

Wednesday 5th—Friday 
7th June 

Year Six Residential to South Cerney 

Monday 10th June Year One Phonic Screening Check  

Wednesday 12th June 
 

Year One 
 

Trip to Berkeley Castle 
 

Wednesday 12th June Year Five  Trip to Cattle Country 

Monday 8th July   Drama Club Performance of production—time to be confirmed 

Tuesday 9th July Drama Club Performance of production—time to be confirmed 

Wednesday 10th July Year Two Trip to Robinswood Hill Country Park 

Friday 12th July Year Six Transition Day for pupils attending Rednock 

Thursday 18th July Whole School TERM ENDS 1:30 p.m. 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   


